
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE (SPA #14-017) 
 
 
The Department of Health and Human Services, Division of Medical Assistance hereby provides 
notice of intent to amend the Medicaid State Plan for the purpose of clearly defining 
reimbursement methodology for the state operated dental school, University of North Carolina 
School of Dentistry.  
 
This Amendment will become effective July 1, 2014. 
 
The annual estimated state fiscal impact of this change is  a. SFY 2015 $ 0.00   
        b. SFY 2016  $ 0.00 
 
A copy of the proposed public notice may be viewed at the County Department of Social 
Services.  Questions, comments and requests for copies of the proposed State Plan amendment 
should be directed to the Division of Medical Assistance at the address listed below.  
 
 

Robin Cummings, MD 
Director   

    Division of Medical Assistance 
    2501 Mail Service Center 
    Raleigh, NC  27699-2501 

  


